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We have had our Alateen Interest Meetings via Zoom every month. In May we talked how some Alateen 
groups are using e-communication during the pandemic. After that discussion I did a survey of the active 
Alateen groups. Through e-mail I asked what kind of e-communication their groups and members were 
using to stay in contact and what might be helpful. 
The June AIM was poorly attended because I had a brain cramp and did not send out a reminder. Mary 
D. gave an update on Alateen form changes. Cerise’s notes on the meeting were sent out. The next AIM 
will be Saturday am, July 18. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandy A. 
 


